
MEMORANDUM 

TO: All Area News Directors/Interested Parties 

FROM: Minnehaha County Highway Department 

DATE:  July 10,2025 

RE: For Immediate Release: 

Bridge Replacement on County Highway 104 (246th St.) 

### 

Press Release 

Beginning on Monday, July 14th, Structure 50-144-020 on County Highway 

104 (246th St.) between 468th Ave. and Burk Ave. will be closed for a bridge 

replacement.  This work is expected to be completed early October.   

Prahm Construction of Slayton, MN is the general contractor for the project. 


